McMahon, Rosalind (SEN)

Sent: Sunday, 20 November 2005 2:37 PM

To: webmanager.dcm@nt.gov.au; tracy.jones@nt.gov.au; EET, Committee (SEN);
fred.mccue@nt.gov.au

Subject: NoNukeDump - Comments to the Senate Committee

Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by
{(www@felix.nt .gov.au) on Sunday, November 20, 2005 at 13:07:08

introduction: This submission has been generated from the Northern Territory
Government website http://www.nonukedump.nt.gov.au and has been forwarded at the
request of the author and on their behalf. The Northern Territory Government has
provided our constituents with an opportunity to send their comments to you but does
not take responsibility for any views expressed in the following email:

Submission To

The Chair of the Senate Employment, Workplace Relations and Education Committee
Inquiry into the Commonwealth Radioactive Waste Management Bill 2005 -

comments: I think that the N.T. would make an excellent location for a nuclear waste
site. Its geological stability and remoteness enhance this. Furthermore, the fact

that we already mine uranium here in the N.T. makes this an opportunity to expand our
contribution to Australia's nuclear industry.

I consider my view point valid as I have lived in the N.T. since 1968.
firstname: George
lastname: LaSette

emailaddress: sadgrove@dl30.aone.net.au






